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Notice To Residents 
 

Bonnechere Excavating would like to inform you of a new project that we will be 

undertaking from August 1st until October 23rd in your area. Our team will be working on the 

Clyde Forks Bridge Replacement. The Bridge is located on Clyde Forks Road located at 

coordinates, 45.133833, -76.672726. 

During this project there will be a Full Road Closure of Clyde Forks Road from August 

8th until October 14th and a detour will be implemented which will run along the K&P Trail as 

shown in the image above. We are aware this may cause traffic delays in the work area, and we 

understand this may cause some inconvenience. We apologize in advance for any disruption this 

may cause. Our team will make every effort possible to ensure that traffic continues to flow as 

smoothly as possible.  

We want to assure you that we will be adhering to all relevant safety protocols and will take all 

the necessary precautions to ensure that the project poses no risk to the community. Regular 

updates on the project will be provided to keep you informed of any changes or developments. 

 

 

The Detour Route can be seen on the next page. The Red Arrows and Blue Arrows will 

indicate the flow of traffic. The signage on the detour path will indicate the traffic flow and 

help the public along the route.  
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We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time and look forward to sharing the 

completed project with you. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact the Project Manager (Travis Moreau) at 613-312-9874. 

Thank you,  
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